
 

 

 

Franklin County Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan 

Meeting 4 Minutes 

December 8, 2022- 10:00 AM 

County EMA Director: Ryan Buckingham 

Zoom (virtual) Meeting 

Planning Team Attendance: 27 
 

Kelsey Bowe (Greater Egypt) opened the meeting and gave introductory remarks. Meeting 

attendees were encouraged to introduce themselves through the chat feature.  

Ms. Bowe reviewed the planning updates and the timeline of the MHMP. Cost match status and 

requirements were reviewed. She explained the draft review process and emphasized this will 

be the last week to make comments before IEMA submission. 

EMA Director Mr. Buckingham emphasized importance of participation. He reminded planning 

team members to include all mitigation ideas now to make future grant applications easier.  

Ms. Bowe opened the meeting for comments on the current draft. Partners double checked 

essential facilities info, asked questions, and gave feedback on the current draft.  

Current FEMA and USDA grant and loan programs were highlighted, to remind partners what 

opportunities for funding are currently available. Partners were also encouraged to review 

grants.gov on their own to search for funding; and to review Greater Egypt’s website to see the 

services that are offered to communities in the region.  

Ryan Buckingham made closing remarks on the appreciation of planning partners 

Meeting materials will be available at: http://greateregypt.org/hazard-mitigation-planning/. 

The meeting was adjourned.   


